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April 24, 2017 
 
Present: Dana Metzler, Harold Simmons, Ron Mikol, Christine Muir, Pam Crocker 
Absent: Amie Stevens 
Also attending: Town Administrator Tracey Hutton 
 
The meeting opened at 7:05.  
 
The board finished up on a few remaining articles from the prior week. We discussed Article 23 
CPC funding for new playground equipment. The Board voted 3 to 1 to support with Harold 
abstaining. (Pam had not arrived yet). 
 
Discussed the Schools needs presentation, this presentation needs to be sent to Tracey for 
incorporation to our slide show. 
 
Christine asked about the new Superintendent contract. It was stated the negotiations were 
ongoing now. 
 
7:30 the board opened the Public Hearing 
 
Tracey presented the slide show that will be used to present the articles at Town Meeting. The 
different slides prompted discussion by both the Board members and audience. Some were points 
of clarification and others produced corrections to individual slides. (There is no attempt to 
capture all the discussion points in these minutes).  
 
The Public Hearing closed at 8:40. 
 
The Advisory Board meeting continued and a discussion ensued on the Regional School 
Agreement. There was concern the agreement was changed from its original wording by the State. 
This will be reviewed and reported back to the Board prior to Town Meeting.   
 
Meeting closed at 9:00 pm 
 
 
 


